
POLICE PENSION BOARD MEETING 

May 22, 1979 

The Police Pension Board met in the City Manager's Office Tuesday, 
May 22, 1979. Board members Jim Wysocki, Harvey Gorby, Neva 
Lockhart, and John Tasker were present. Personnel Director Claudia 
Smith was also present. 

The meeting was called to consider the request by Sergeant Robert 
W. Cross for permanent disability retirement based on the recommenda-
tions of his doctors. 

Sergeant Harvey Gorby abstained from discussion and voting. 

Moved by Mrs. Lockhart, seconded by Mr. Tasker, that Sgt. Cross 
be placed on permanent disability retirement effective June 15, 
1979. 

Moved by Mr. Tasker and seconded by Mrs. Lockhart that the motion 
be amended to require a receipt of confirmation of final examina-
tion by H. T. Horsley, Jr., M.D. Motion carried. 

The motion to place Sgt. Cross on permanent disability retirement 
effective June 15, 1979, contingent upon receipt of confirmation 
of final examination by H. T. Horsley, Jr., M.D. carried. 

Moved by Mr. Tasker to direct the Personnel Director to contact 
H. T. Horsley, Jr., M.D., and request his written summary of 
final examination to support the request by Sgt. Cross for 
permanent disability retirement. Seconded by Mrs. Lockhart. 
Motion carried. 

The meeting adjourned at 9:30 a.m. 

Neva B. Lockhart 
Secretary 
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